
FIRE RESPONSE UPDATE 

 General 

     1. Crescenta Valley Water reports water supply is safe. 

     2. Air Quality map ranks air in Montrose “good.” 

     3. Edison anticipates some blackouts in the area this week. 

 School Events 

            Wed. Jan. 15 – Grade School Open House – Postponed to Wed. Jan. 29 

            Wed. Jan. 15 – Intro Latin Skit- Quo Vadis – Postponed to Wed. Jan 29 

            Wed. Jan. 15 – 8:05 am  ALL SCHOOL ROSARY for Fire Victims 

 Sat.  Jan. 18 -  make-up HSPT #1 Room 301 

 Sat. Jan. 25 – make-up HSPT #2  Room 301 

 Fri.  Jan. 17 – make-up Parent Guild meeting, 9 am Healy Hall 

 Wed Jan. 22- make-up Gr. 4 Field trip to San Fernando Mission 

            Wed. Jan. 29 – new date for GS Open House 

            Wed. Jan. 29 – new date for Intro Latin Skit Quo Vadis 

 Supplies 

Donated school uniforms, shirts, sweaters, shoes, coats, toothbrushes are available in Healy Hall 

Conference Room from 8:00-9:00 am  

Displaced families  M- F  Jan. 13-17 

All families             Th-F  Jan. 16-17 

Textbooks   

Replacement textbooks will be issued by “subject” teachers.  No fees will be charged for textbooks 

damaged by fire. 

 Dress code 

All students are expected to follow the uniform and PE dress codes unless dispensed by the Dean.  We 

are happy to give temporary dispensations for displaced families.  Contact Dean Haggard  

haggardj@stmonicaacademy.com  for requests. 

Sports 

CYO resumes practice on Tuesday, Jan. 14 

         resumes games on Wednesday, Jan. 15 

CIF  resume practices and games on Monday, Jan. 13 

        Boys soccer match for Jan. 14 has been postponed 

Replacement sports uniforms are available from Coach Perez, if the uniform was damaged in the fires. 

Hot Lunch  

Displaced families may contact Choice Lunch at support@choicelunch.com for discounted prices 

supported through their donation/matching program.  See Messenger for details. 

Updating Addresses 

Displaced families are requested to email the school with their temporary hard addresses and continue 

to update the office as they move.  Report cards and important information will be mailed to those 

temporary addresses in the meantime.  Thanks for taking the time to update the office. 
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